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The ‘End of Year Graduation Mass’ will take place in the parish church on Wednesday, 17th June 


at  11.30.  All parents/guardians


 welcome to attend.


 


The school will close at 12.30 pm  on  Tuesday, 30th June for summer holidays.


 


School will re


-


open on Monday


, 31st August  (School calendar for 2015/’16  on reverse)


 


S


chool Trips:


 


The ‘school trip season’ has 


begun  and it has been a most 


enjoyable time for all the


 


 children.


 


This year’s trips 


include…..


 


Junior Infants…


’Rancho Reilly’s  Pet Farm in 


Graiguecullen, Co. Carlow.


 


Senior  Infants….


’The Copper Coast Mini Farm,


 


Fenor and ‘Run A Muck’ playcentre, Tramore.


 


First Class… 


The Dunmore Caves, Jenkinstown 


Woods and ‘The Playstation’ Kilkenny.


 


S


econd Class..  


Lullymore Heritage & Discovery 


Park, Rathangan, Co. Kildare.


 


Third Class ….


Oceanics Surf School, Tramore


 


Fourth C


lass


...Tayto Park, Ashbourne


 


Fifth Class..


Oceanics Surf School, Tramore


 


Sixth Class


… Dunmore East Adventure Centre


 


_____________


__________________________


 


Summer Camps in the school…


 


Basketball


…. 6th  


-


  10th July .


 


(Junior Infants  to 6th class)Applicatio


n forms have 


been distributed to the children.


 


 


Fitness by Design multi activity  .. 13th  


-


  17th 


July (5yrs   


-


  12 years)


 


___


_____________________________________


 


 


Clothes Collection 


 


The school will hold a Clothes Collection.    


Please leave any unwant


ed clothes you 


might have to the school any day between 


Monday, 6th and Friday morning, 19th 


June.  Proceeds from the clothes colle


c-


tion will be donated to the school.


 


 


School Book Rental Scheme


:


 


The school will operate the book 


rental scheme for First to sixt


h 


class.  If parents wish to avail of 


this, please complete the book 


rental agreement form which will 


be sent out in the next fe


w days.


 


This form must be returned by 


19th June.  All outstanding 


 


balances must be paid.


 


St. Mary’s National School


 


NEWSLETTER


 


June, 2015


 


 


 


Cake & any unwanted toy Sale


 


Sixth class will hold a cake sale on Thursday, 24th 


and Friday 25th June at 10am.  


 


If you wish to 


donate cakes/toys, 


please leave them in to the school 


hall Wednesday 23rd or any fresh 


cream cakes on Thursday and Friday 


mornin


g.


 


All proceeds from the sale will go 


 


towards the book rental scheme. Your support 


would be much appreciated.


 


School website:  www.stmarysttown.com (all booklists will be available  on the website from July)


 


No Uniform Day


…… 


The school will hold a ‘No Uniform Day’ on 


this Friday, 12th  June to support and  raise much needed funds for 


 the


 


Thomastown Scout Group for the refurbishment of  their scouts den 


(formerly the old Convent school)


 


 It would be much appre


ciated if you could please donate 


€


1 per  child  or 


€


2 


per family for this very worthy cause.


 


Hurling and Camogie Finals….


 


Best of luck to our school hurling team  in their replay of the 


Primary Schools  hurling final agai


nst C.B.S. Primary, Kilkenny.


 


 This match  takes place in O’Loughlins at 7pm Wednesday 


10th.  


 


Our camogie girls have also done 


us proud and will play


 


 Kilmanagh on Saturday, 13th at 1.45pm in Nowlan Park.


 


We wish them the very best of  luck.


 


Confirmation & First Holy Communion…..


 


 


49 boys and girls were confirmed on May 10th and on


 


16th  May 58 boys and girls received


 their First Holy 


Communion.  


 


Children from Ms. Moore’s and Mr. Reade’s class


 


donated 


€


593 which was some of their Communion 


money to St. Lukes’s Hospital  children’s ward.


 


Lost and Found….


 


Parents  please  check in the ‘Lost and  Found’ box in 


the main hall if you are missing  any  jumpers, coats 


etc.  Tommy the caretaker also has some in the prefab.


 




The ‘End of Year Graduation Mass’ will take place in the parish church on Wednesday, 17th June 

at  11.30.  All parents/guardians welcome to attend. 

The school will close at 12.30 pm  on  Tuesday, 30th June for summer holidays. 

School will re-open on Monday, 31st August  (School calendar for 2015/’16  on reverse) 

School Trips: 

The ‘school trip season’ has 

begun  and it has been a most 

enjoyable time for all the 

 children. 

This year’s trips include….. 

Junior Infants…’Rancho Reilly’s  Pet Farm in 

Graiguecullen, Co. Carlow. 

Senior  Infants….’The Copper Coast Mini Farm, 

Fenor and ‘Run A Muck’ playcentre, Tramore. 

First Class… The Dunmore Caves, Jenkinstown 

Woods and ‘The Playstation’ Kilkenny. 

Second Class..  Lullymore Heritage & Discovery 

Park, Rathangan, Co. Kildare. 

Third Class ….Oceanics Surf School, Tramore 

Fourth Class...Tayto Park, Ashbourne 

Fifth Class..Oceanics Surf School, Tramore 

Sixth Class… Dunmore East Adventure Centre 

_______________________________________

 

Summer Camps in the school… 

Basketball…. 6th  -  10th July . 

(Junior Infants  to 6th class)Application forms have 

been distributed to the children. 

 

Fitness by Design multi activity  .. 13th  -  17th 

July (5yrs   -  12 years) 

________________________________________ 

 

Clothes Collection  

The school will hold a Clothes Collection.    

Please leave any unwanted clothes you 

might have to the school any day between 

Monday, 6th and Friday morning, 19th 

June.  Proceeds from the clothes collec-

tion will be donated to the school. 

 

School Book Rental Scheme: 

The school will operate the book 

rental scheme for First to sixth 

class.  If parents wish to avail of 

this, please complete the book 

rental agreement form which will 

be sent out in the next few days. 

This form must be returned by 

19th June.  All outstanding  

balances must be paid. 

St. Mary’s National School 

NEWSLETTER 

June, 2015 

   

Cake & any unwanted toy Sale 

Sixth class will hold a cake sale on Thursday, 24th 

and Friday 25th June at 10am.   

If you wish to donate cakes/toys, 

please leave them in to the school 

hall Wednesday 23rd or any fresh 

cream cakes on Thursday and Friday 

morning. 

All proceeds from the sale will go  

towards the book rental scheme. Your support 

would be much appreciated.

 

School website:  www.stmarysttown.com (all booklists will be available  on the website from July) 

No Uniform Day…… 

The school will hold a ‘No Uniform Day’ on 

this Friday, 12th  June to support and  raise much needed funds for  the 

Thomastown Scout Group for the refurbishment of  their scouts den 

(formerly the old Convent school) 

 It would be much appreciated if you could please donate €1 per  child  or €2 

per family for this very worthy cause. 

Hurling and Camogie Finals…. 

Best of luck to our school hurling team  in their replay of the 

Primary Schools  hurling final against C.B.S. Primary, Kilkenny. 

 This match  takes place in O’Loughlins at 7pm Wednesday 

10th.   

Our camogie girls have also done us proud and will play 

 Kilmanagh on Saturday, 13th at 1.45pm in Nowlan Park. 

We wish them the very best of  luck. 

Confirmation & First Holy Communion….. 

 

49 boys and girls were confirmed on May 10th and on 

16th  May 58 boys and girls received their First Holy 

Communion.   

Children from Ms. Moore’s and Mr. Reade’s class 

donated €593 which was some of their Communion 

money to St. Lukes’s Hospital  children’s ward. 

Lost and Found…. 

Parents  please  check in the ‘Lost and  Found’ box in 

the main hall if you are missing  any  jumpers, coats 

etc.  Tommy the caretaker also has some in the prefab. 


